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Norwest was engaged by Ertech in 2021 as part of the Chevron Lifetime
Extension Project, where we have upgraded the camp accommodation
including bedrooms, hallways and common areas.

Franks teams workmanship and quality to detail has been exemplary. Frank
has been extremely accommodating with changes or modification to the
programming of works also.

Paihting, wallpaper and vinyl flooring has been a feature of the works we
have completed over the 2 years to which led us to be awarded further works
in the Chevrons Kitchen / Ablution upgrade.

Franks team also completed all the painting, feature walls and vinyl install
here too.

I would highly recommend Norwest for any project where you are looking for
a fantastic finish delivered on time and within budget.
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Paul Reid
Senior Supervisor | Ertech Pty Ltd

E BP.Supervisors@ertech.com.au
E (Personal) paul.reid@ertech.com.au
T 08 91824245 Mobile 0439371579




